
 
 
 
 

 
 

    
  

         
   

            

           
           

 

 
          

 
        

      
 

          
 

            
            

 
          

          
        

   
     
    

 
 
 

  

 
       

        

         

    

 

CU Denver students, faculty, and staff and their family 
members who are at least 16 years old are eligible to be 
vaccinated at the Auraria Campus’ 5th Street Garage. Each 
CU Denver affiliate can define who constitutes a family 
member, so long as that person is at least 16 years old. 

The Auraria Campus' 5th Street Garage (located at 650 Walnut St.) 
is operating on an open scheduling model that works as follows: 

• The number of appointment slots will vary each week.

• To schedule your appointment, go to bitly.com/CUDenverVaccine
or scan the QR code below.

• Open scheduling is offered on a first-come, first-served basis.

• In recent weeks, we have been successful in obtaining the Pfizer
vaccine. We expect to have a regular supply of Pfizer going forward.

• We encourage everyone to get vaccinated at their earliest
opportunity. You can receive the vaccine at any vaccine distribution
site in the state by making an appointment:

Ball Arena Vaccination Site 
Dick Sporting Goods Vaccination Site 
Other Community Vaccination Site 

Having a vaccinated community will directly improve 
campus safety, enabling a robust in-person fall semester. 

Thank you for getting vaccinated as soon as possible! 

Additional information at ucdenver.edu/lynxtogether 

https://ucdenver.edu/lynxtogether
https://bitly.com/CUDenverVaccine

